
 

 

SPECIAL MEETING 

APRIL 14, 2022 
 

Board Members Present:   

Trustee Mark Belcher     

Trustee Bryan Woleben 

Trustee Craig Miller 

Trustee Kari Doino 

 

Board Member Absent:  Mayor Art Miller 

 

 

 

Present:    Scott Jagoda, Village Clerk/Treasurer 

     Peter Clark, Attorney 

     Rich Lewis, Town Supervisor 

     Patti Farrell, Town Board 

     Gary Miller, Town Board 

     Tammy Thompson, Town Board 

     Dave Mcintyre, Town Board (6:25) 

     Anthony Dolce, Observer 

     Joel Seachrist, Town Attorney 

     Dale Carlson, 

     Dave Hazelton (6:08) left at 6:56 

     Gloria McCormick left at 6:07 

 

Meeting held at Town of Portland Hall, 87 West Main Street, Brocton, NY 14716. 

 

Rich Lewis opened the meeting with the pledge of allegiance at 6:00pm. 

 

Rich Lewis and Patti Farrell introduced Gloria McCormick as the new dog control officer for the 

town and village.   

      

Tammy discussed the proposition of having banners installed onto utility poles for seniors, 

veterans, etc.  Both boards were in favor of this idea and will continue to discuss the possibilities. 

 

The boards discussed options regarding the purchase of water with or without CBI.  

   

With no further business brought before the Board, a motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 

7:13p.m. by Trustee Kari Doino seconded by Town Board member Gary Miller.  Vote was 

unanimous, motion carried.   

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

 

Scott Jagoda 

Village Clerk/Treasurer 


